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Friday 5th July 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

New Classes for September 2019 

 

I am writing to let you know about the class arrangements for September 2019.  

 

All of the children will have the opportunity to meet and work with their new teacher and year 

group staff prior to the end of term to help prepare them for the move into their new class, we 

will write to you with further details about this.  

 

The year group teachers next year will be as follows:- 

 

Nursery Mrs Caton   

Reception Mrs Wolfson, Miss Noonan   

Year 1 Miss Stone, Mrs Chaplin/Mrs Last 

Year 2 Miss Punchard, Miss Chillman 

Year 3 Mrs Langley,  We are currently recruiting a teacher 

Year 4 Mr Connolly, Mrs Thompson 

Year 5 Miss Goddard, Miss Applegate 

Year 6 Mrs El-Shunnar, Miss Wheeler 

 

The classes will transfer as follows:  

 

Current Class New Class 

Reception Mrs Wolfson (Dragonflies) Year 1 Mrs Chaplin/Mrs Last  

Reception Miss Noonan (Butterflies) Year 1 Miss Stone  

Year 1 Miss Stone (Tigers) Year 2 Miss Punchard  

Year 1 Miss Chaplin/Mrs Cook (Gorillas) Year 2 Miss Chillman  

Year 2 Miss Punchard/Miss Woolley (Chimpanzees) Year 3 We are currently recruiting a teacher 

Year 2 Miss Chillman (Elephants) Year 3 Mrs Langley   

Year 3 Mr Connolly (Arctic Foxes) Year 4 Mr Connolly  

Year 3 Mrs Thompson (Penguins) Year 4 Mrs Thompson  

Year 4 Miss Heath (Polar Bears) Year 5 Miss Applegate  

Year 4 Previously Miss Lines (Reindeers) Year 5 Miss Goddard  

Year 5 Miss Foreman (Narwhals) Year 6 Mrs El-Shunnar  

Year 5 Miss Goddard/Miss Applegate (Turtles) Year 6 Miss Wheeler  
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We will be holding an open evening on Monday 8th July 4pm-6pm for you to have a look at your 

child’s work and discuss your child’s report with the class teacher should you wish to. This is an 

informal opportunity to discuss your child’s report. No appointments are necessary. Please come to 

the main school office between 4pm- 6pm to sign in and then be shown to your child’s classroom.   

Some of our Year 6 children will be away on their residential trip so Mrs El-Shunnar, Miss Wheeler, 

Mr Connolly and Mrs Boulton won’t be available on Monday but should you wish to speak to them 

they would be happy to arrange an alternative time to meet you once they return from the residential 

trip. Mrs Chaplin (Year 1 Gorillas) is also unavailable on Monday but again she would be happy to 

arrange an alternative time to meet with you.   

We are in the process of recruiting for one of our Year 3 classes (current Year 2 Chimpanzees) and 

will be able to confirm who the teacher for next year will be shortly. Miss Woolley will take the 

class in their new Year 3 classroom for move up week.  

We are very sad to be saying goodbye and good luck to Miss Foreman as she returns to Canada 

and to Miss Heath who will be pursuing her passion for history! I would like to wish them every 

success in the future and would like to thank them for the excellent work that they have done at 

Northfields.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and should you have any further questions please do 

contact us.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr I W Owens 

Headteacher 
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